
LETTER TO THE EDITOR
To THE EDITOR,

The Journal of Laryngology and Otology.
SIR,—In the last issue of the Journal an abstract of the work

done by Leon Gillis and myself was published.
May I point out that the reference to the treatment of

presbyacusis should make clear that it is the homoeogenic hormone
which is of value, and not the heterogenic hormone as published.
In fact one has found that the administration of the heterogenic
hormone makes the patient's condition worse.

I am, yours sincerely,
J. BERNSTIEN.

March igth, 1940.
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